
Dear Dr. Stokes:

I am writing to ask that you please begin efforts to completely replace lethal dose
testing with non-animal, in vitro testing methods.  Force feeding chemicals to
animals to estimate the dose needed to kill them is horrendously cruel.  Please
don't let this abuse, pain and suffering continue.

I thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Cherie L. Rachel


